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Ref -NO. UG/147 dated 1* March 2016.
Kind Attention: Deputy Registrar, UG and PG Section

Sub- Request for Reschedule of 1* term in the academic year 2016-2017

Respected sir,

This is reference to your letter no .UG/147 0f2016-17 dated 1* march .2016 regarding the arrangement of
terms for academic year 2016-17 for B.Ed. course .We hereby request you to reschedule the date so as to
have the colleges reopen on 6™ June,2016.

This will enable the B.Ed. colleges to start their school internship of 10 weeks duration in the last week
of June without disturbing the school schedule also ensuring that the 3" semester examination are
conducted in time by end of the 1™ term of academic year 2016.

As per the requirement of NCTE norms and the Gazette of India document the required teaching days
other than examination is 200 days. If we do not reopen on the 6™ of June it is difficult to complete 200
working days. Another reason being that all under graduate / Post graduate Departments and colleges are
re opening on the 6" of June, B.Ed. need not be an exception as the holidays commenced on the 2™ of
May with other colleges/ Departments.

Thanking you in anticipation

W
Dr. Sunifa Magre

Chairperson, Board of Studies in Education

Dr. Sybil Thomas
Member, Board of Studies in Education




